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Transportation Department

We are excited to announce the newest member of our transportation fleet: a 2025
BlueBird MicroBird! This addition, made possible through designated ESSER funds, will
enhance our Special Education transportation services. The bus accommodates 19 students and
includes a wheelchair lift, ensuring accessibility for all. Notably, it is powered by propane,
reflecting our district's commitment to sustainability and the use of clean fuels. This new bus will
eventually replace an older, high-mileage vehicle in our Special Education fleet.

We extend our heartfelt condolences to the Short family on the passing of Joseph Short.
Joseph served as a dedicated bus driver for many of our district's activities and events over the
years. His contributions and presence will be missed.

Thank you to board members for serving on the Brookings School Board.

Respectfully,

Nate Loehr
Director of Transportation


